Harbor Committee
Bristol Town Hall
April 26, 2018

Committee members present: Robert Ball, David Caron, Steve Hope, Rick Poland,
John Stolecki

The meeting was called to order at 6:07pm.

Minutes.
On a motion by Poland and seconded by Caron, the minutes from March 29 were
approved unanimously.

Harbormaster Reports.

Round Pond.

Ball reported he had one new person added to his mooring list. Someone has requested
seven moorings for one weekend this summer. Ball referred the request to Padebco who
has mooring rentals available.

New Harbor.

Hope noted that many commercial mooring holders are getting larger boats and
outgrowing their mooring space. On a motion made by Caron and seconded by Stolecki
all agreed to table the conservation until the May 10 meeting.

Pemaquid.

Stolecki contacted a local contractor about replacing a float at Hanna Landing.
Although the contractor expressed interest in the job, a written proposal was not
received before the meeting. Stolecki will contact Round Pond Marine & Mark
Zaccadelli for bids. New Harbor Marine has already submitted a proposal.

Caron, Poland & Stolecki re-nailed bracing under the pier at Hanna Landing.

Other Business.
Moorings. Discussion continued on mooring safety. The committee will continue to
discuss and study several aspects of moorings, such as:

*construction materials used

*length of boat recorded on mooring permit

*renting or ‘borrowing’ of moorings

*re-designating commercial moorings to recreational as need arises.

Meeting adjourned at 7:53pm. The next meeting will be held May 10 @ 6pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Rachel Bizarro



